
LIBERTY	UNIVERSITY	
HAZING	MISCONDUCT	REPORT	

As	of	July	1, 2024	

Pursuant	to	Adams’s	Law	(VA.	CODE	§	23.1-822),	Liberty	University	publicly	reports	findings	of	past	hazing	misconduct	
involving	student	organizations.		Fortunately,	most	colleges	that	do	not	have	social	fraternities	and	sororities	tend	to	have	few,	
if	any,	hazing	incidents.		Even	so,	Adam’s	Law	applies	to	all	Virginia	colleges	and	universities,	including	universities	like	
Liberty	that	do	not	have	Greek	Life.	

The	information	below	includes	the	name	of	the	student	organization,	the	date(s)	of	the	hazing	incident	(if	known),	the	date	
the	incident	was	reported	to	the	University,	the	dates	of	investigation	and	when	the	student	organization	was	found	
responsible,	and	a	description	of	the	findings.		Reports	of	hazing	that	did	not	result	in	a	finding	of	responsibility	are	not	
included.	The	University	will	update	this	information	at	least	ten	(10)	calendar	days	prior	to	the	start	of	each	fall	and	spring	
semester,	and	will	maintain	the	information	for	ten	(10)	years	following	the	date	of	initial	disclosure.	

If	you	have	questions	about	this	Report,	please	contact	the	Office	of	Community	Life	at	434-582-2320.	

Name	of	
Student	
Organization	

Date(s)	of	
Hazing	
Misconduct	

Date	
Reported	

Dates	of	
Investigation	

Date	Student	
Organization	
Found	Responsible	

Description	of	Incident(s),	including	
findings,	charges,	and	sanctions	

lmolachea
Inserted Text
1, 2024


